
Dear Incoming students of 2010:

First of all, I would like to congratulate all of you on being accepted by CMU, 

which is one of the top universities all across the world. I hope you can 

enjoy your rest of days in China, and get ready for the work in United States. 

If you have any questions on choosing offers, issues in particular with your 

department, or life in Pittsburgh etc. Feel free to email to our 2009 email 

list: cssa-2009@lists.andrew.cmu.edu. Or download our guidebook from 

the CMU-CSSA homepage. 

In August 2010, CMU-CSSA is going to provide airport pickup for most of 

students. Please subscribe CSSA 2010 email list 

http://lists.andrew.cmu.edu/mailman/listinfo/cssa-2010 to get yourself 

updated with the latest news for CSSA events and arrangements. We will 

contact you via this email list mostly. 

Once again, congratulations on being admitted, and we are looking forward 

to seeing you in this coming fall. 

Steve Shengpeng Liu

President of CMU-CSSA


